
Industrial		Visit		Report:	
Sunday,	25th		November	2012:		

The	students	of	the	BMS	department	were	taken	for	an	Industrial	Visit	to	the	well	known	
Cheese	making	company		known	as	“GOWARDHAN		Cheese		Factory”(	Parag	Milk	Factory)	

The	journey	was	a	knowledgeable	and	an	intresting	one	as	the	students	were	given	a	whole	
summary	about		how	the	cheese	originated	,to	its	existence,	and	its	usage	all	over	the	world	
today.		

The	students	Of	SY.BMS	Class	were	Accompanied		by	their	Professor,	Mr.	Nisarg	Shah	who	
supported	and	guided	them	throughout	their		visit.	

Starting		around	6.AM.	in	the	morning,	all	the	students	were	assembled	in	the	college		and	
the	journey	to	the	factory	started	therein..	On	our	way	to	The	Factory,	Which	was		in	Pune,	
situated	17	kms	away	from	Rajgurunagar	,	a	halt	of	Half	and	Hour	was	taken.		At	Around	
11.30	,	all	of	them	reached	the	factory.	The	students	were	guided	by	the	Manager	of	the	
factory	and	were	briefed	about		the	making	and	processing		of	the	cheese	till	the	
preservation	patter,	the	distribution	methods,etc		

A	practical	demonstration	was		shown	to	the	students	by	taking	them	to	different	work	
stations	and	machines	were	introduced	to	them	according	to	their	procedural	pattern.	A	
brief	introduction	was	given	by	the	Manger	at	the	beginning	of	the	factory	Tour	in	which	
she	gave	us	full	information	about	how	“Cheese”	was	originated	and	how	it	came	into	
existence	,	how	many	types	of	cheese	are	available	today,	about	its	usage	patterns,	etc.	The	
students	were		given	a	chance	to		clear	their	doubts		and	ask	questions.	The	students	were	
also	taken	to	The	Cow	Farm,	which	was	a	farm	associated	with	the	Gowardhan	cheese	
factory,	which	was	responsible	for	providing		Milk	to	this	Factory	for	further	processing	of	
cheese.	The	lunch	was	organized	by		“Heena	Tours	and	Travels”	

Again	a	small	visit	to	the	factory	was	done	where	in	they	provided	the	students	with	
refreshments	made	by	the	cheese.	Also,	the	students	were	provided	with	gift		which	
included	a	chesse	packets	in	them.	

Later		on	the	bus	left	for	the	return	journey	to	the	college	.	It	was	a	enjoyable,	learning,	
knowledgeable	and	a	“Cheesy”	Visit.	

Below	are		some	of	the	pictures	taken	by	taking	permission	from	the	factory	authorities	of		
the	factory.		

Thanking	You.	



	

	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


